
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, November 26, 1968

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
"The mighty oak is only yesterday’s little nut that held its ground.,f 

FROM THE REGISTRAR
The last day of Winter Quarter Registration for students now on campus is to­
day. Registration thereafter may be made with a $5 late fee on January 6, 1969.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE REPORT
Those who did not fill out a Christian Service Report form may pick one up in 
the Bookstore. You may also turn it in there.

FROM THE BOOKSTORE
A new supply of Power Through Prayer is here. Get your copy now. ON DISPLAY 
NOW...Christmas cards! Be the first to mail your Christmas cards. 1969 plan­
ning calendars are here.

JOB OPPORTUNITY
There is a job for a man at a cleaners in Bellevue with hours from 2-6 p.m. 
daily and eight hours on Saturday. Miss Guy will help you.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE CHANGE
Because of the special series on "Christianity and Sex" scheduled for December 
3-5, the following changes will be made in the class periods: First period, 
7:30-8:15; second period, 8:20-9:05; and Chapel, 9:10-10:10. Remember, these 
are for the days of December 3* and 5, ONLY.

OFFERING TOTAL
The WOM offering was $217*86. Pledges for last week totaled $57.00.

ATTENTION VETERANS
There will be a meeting Wednesday, November 27, at 9:30 a.m. in C-3 for all 
veterans interested in working in a servicemen’s outreach. Mr. John Pope will 
be in charge.

PLEASE USE THE STUDENT BULLETIN
It is the desire of the Chapel Committee that there be no announcements during 
Chapel unless they are of an emergency nature. Students and leaders of student 
organizations are asked to use other advertising media to promote their organ­
izations. Student Bulletin ads should be no longer than three type-written lines

HOLIDAY MEALS
No meals will be served on Thanksgiving Day. Students who are not going home 
and will be on campus Thursday are asked to notify the dorm supervisors. There 
are several Christian families in the area that would like to have students as 
guest for Thanksgiving Dinner.

REGARDING STUDENT ACCOUNTS
The final payment of the deferred pay plan is due December 1. Exceptions to 
this are permitted only by special arrangements with the Business Manager. Stu­
dents whose accounts are not paid in full by December 15, must sign a promissory 
note at the Business Office for the balance of their accounts before December 15 
Only those whose fall accounts have been paid in full will be permitted to attend 
the Winter Quarter.

SOLICITING VOLUNTEERS
Students are needed to help get the new Learning Center ready for use! Work 
time is being called for Friday, November 29, at 10 a.m. If ten boys and ten 
girls come, it should be done by noon. Sign at the Reception desk.

TV APPEARANCE
Student Sharon Portin will be presenting part of the Northwest Traveler program 
on KOMO TV at 7 p.m. Wednesday, November 27* Be sure to watch if you can.


